FAQs- Vintages Releases May 29, 2021- Aug 7, 2021

Q: Will the stores see any differences to their deliveries and inventory levels for these releases?
A: Deliveries and allocation calculations will remain the same. The process is seamless to the stores.

Q: Will stores be able to order DICE product from this outside location?

A: No, any remaining product after the allocation will be reviewed based on sell through by sku/store
and allocated by the Vintages Allocations team to the appropriate stores. This will help us send
inventory to stores that will sell the product and achieve better overall sell through.

Q: Will agents be able to request pre-release orders?
A: During these 6 releases, like Christmas, we will not be able to accept pre-release orders.

Q: Suppliers have noticed they are getting WebPO alerts that the warehouse location has changed. Is
there anything they need to do?

A: No, the supplier does not need to be concerned with this update. We just ask that the supplier stay
focused on meeting our requested ship date.

Q: Will there be a change to inventory reporting on the Narrowcast reports?
A: Purchase orders will show shipping to warehouse 103 and on hand inventory with be visible in
location 906.

Q: Will this program be extended?
A: There is no plan to extend this program beyond the 6 releases noted above.



